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Corporate Finance Stefan Cristian Gherghina 2021-05-18 This book comprises 19
papers published in the Special Issue entitled “Corporate Finance”, focused on
capital structure (Kedzior et al., 2020; Ntoung et al., 2020; Vintilă et al.,
2019), dividend policy (Dragotă and Delcea, 2019; Pinto and Rastogi, 2019) and
open-market share repurchase announcements (Ding et al., 2020), risk management
(Chen et al., 2020; Nguyen Thanh, 2019; Štefko et al., 2020), financial
reporting (Fossung et al., 2020), corporate brand and innovation (Barros et
al., 2020; Błach et al., 2020), and corporate governance (Aluchna and
Kuszewski, 2020; Dragotă et al.,2020; Gruszczyński, 2020; Kjærland et al.,
2020; Koji et al., 2020; Lukason and Camacho-Miñano, 2020; Rashid Khan et al.,
2020). It covers a broad range of companies worldwide (Cameroon, China,
Estonia, India, Japan, Norway, Poland, Romania, Slovakia, Spain, United States,
Vietnam), as well as various industries (heat supply, high-tech,
manufacturing).
Foundations of Finance Petty 2014 This custom edition is specifically published
for Australian National University.
Management Information Systems Kenneth C. Laudon 2004 Management Information
Systems provides comprehensive and integrative coverage of essential new
technologies, information system applications, and their impact on business
models and managerial decision-making in an exciting and interactive manner.
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The twelfth edition focuses on the major changes that have been made in
information technology over the past two years, and includes new opening,
closing, and Interactive Session cases.
Fundamentals of Financial Management Eugene F. Brigham 1998 When [the book] was
first published more than 20 years ago, our intent was to write an introductory
finance text that students could understand. Today, [the book] has become the
leading undergraduate finance text.... [The book] is intended for use in the
introductory finance course. The key chapters can be covered in a one-term
course, or supplemented with cases and some outside readings, used in a twoterm course. -Pref.
Foundations of Health Information Management - E-Book Nadinia A. Davis
2016-01-20 Foundations of Health Information Management, 4th Edition is an
absolute must for any student beginning a career in HIM. Balancing
comprehensive coverage with an engaging, easy-to-understand tone, this text
focuses on healthcare delivery systems, electronic health records, and the
processing, maintenance, and analysis of health information to present a
realistic and practical view of technology and trends in healthcare. It
prepares you for the role of a Registered Health Information Technician who not
only files and keeps accurate records, but serves as a healthcare analyst who
translates data into useful, quality information that can control costs and
further research. With new SimChart and SimChart for the Medical Office
samples, the new 2014 AHIMA outcome-based competencies, and more exercises,
this fourth edition puts you in a position to succeed on the RHIT certification
exam. Clear writing style and easy reading level makes reading and studying
more time-efficient, and is ideal for two-year associate degree HIM programs
and career schools. Chapter learning objectives are tied to the American Health
Information Management Association's (AHIMA) HIM domains and subdomains to
allow instructors to teach to the credentialing exam — and prepare you for the
exam. Separate legal chapter covers HIPAA privacy regulations and emphasizes
the importance of HIPAA compliance in today’s healthcare system. Statistics
chapter gives new students a foundation for learning. Four-color design and
illustrations make content more appealing and easier to learn. Exercises at the
end of every main section in each chapter encourage you to review and apply key
concepts. Career Tip and Professional Profile boxes give you a broader view of
the field and show you the many career options you have upon graduation and
certification. Chapter summaries and reviews allow for easy review of each
chapter’s main concepts. Robust appendices, including sample paper records,
electronic documentation, and demonstration of Microsoft Excel, equip you with
all the extras you need to enter the HIM world. NEW! Content mapped to 2014
AHIMA CEE competencies and domains so you can prepare for the current health
information environment and the RHIT exam. NEW! SimChart and SimChart for the
Medical Office samples feature screenshots from EHRs to demonstrate electronic
medical records in use. NEW! More exercises give you additional opportunities
to practice your knowledge of material. NEW! AHIMA competency mapping included
in the front of book to provide instructors and students with instant access to
the AHIMA domains and competencies needed to prepare for the RHIT exam. NEW!
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Classroom handouts can be used in the classroom or as homework, and include a
variety of exercises.
CFA Program Curriculum 2018 Level I CFA Institute 2017-08-01 Clear, concise
instruction for all CFA Level I concepts and competencies for the 2018 exam The
same official curricula that CFA Program candidates receive with program
registration is now publicly available for purchase. CFA Program Curriculum
2018 Level I, Volumes 1-6 provides the complete Level I Curriculum for the 2018
exam, delivering the Candidate Body of Knowledge (CBOK) with expert instruction
on all 10 topic areas of the CFA Program. Fundamental concepts are explained
in-depth with a heavily visual style, while cases and examples demonstrate how
concepts apply in real-world scenarios. Coverage includes ethical and
professional standards, quantitative analysis, economics, financial reporting
and analysis, corporate finance, equities, fixed income, derivatives,
alternative investments, and portfolio management, all organized into
individual sessions with clearly defined Learning Outcome Statements. Charts,
graphs, figures, diagrams, and financial statements illustrate concepts to
facilitate retention, and practice questions provide the opportunity to gauge
your understanding while reinforcing important concepts. Learning Outcome
Statement checklists guide readers to important concepts to derive from the
readings Embedded case studies and examples throughout demonstrate practical
application of concepts Figures, diagrams, and additional commentary make
difficult concepts accessible Practice problems support learning and retention
CFA Institute promotes the highest standards of ethics, education, and
professional excellence among investment professionals. The CFA Program
Curriculum guides you through the breadth of knowledge required to uphold these
standards.The three levels of the program build on each other. Level I provides
foundational knowledge and teaches the use of investment tools; Level II
focuses on application of concepts and analysis, particularly in the valuation
of assets; and Level III builds toward synthesis across topics with an emphasis
on portfolio management.
Loose Leaf for Foundations of Financial Management Geoffrey A. Hirt 2018-08-10
Foundations of Financial Management has built a loyal following due to its
strong real-world emphasis, clear writing style, and step-by-step explanations
that simplify difficult concepts. The text focuses on the "nuts and bolts" of
finance with clear and thorough treatment of concepts and applications. In
addition to completing the revisions, Block, Hirt, and Danielsen also revise
all end of chapter problems and complete the solutions themselves. The authors
know what works and what doesn't work for students, and they have consistently
maintained a product that is responsive to the demands of the marketplace.
Corporate Finance Stephen A. Ross 2019 Emphasizing modern fundamentals of the
theory of finance, Corporate Finance, Eighth Canadian Edition, presents
corporate finance as the collaboration of a small number of integrated and
powerful institutions. Ross develops the central concepts of modern finance:
arbitrage, net present value, efficient markets, agency theory, options, and
the trade-off between risk and return, and uses them to explain corporate
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finance with a balance of theory and application. The Eighth Canadian Edition
has been thoroughly updated to include current examples, mini-cases and problem
material that will help students understand and apply the material.
Principles of Management Openstax 2022-03-25 Principles of Management is
designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of the introductory course
on management. This is a traditional approach to management using the leading,
planning, organizing, and controlling approach. Management is a broad business
discipline, and the Principles of Management course covers many management
areas such as human resource management and strategic management, as well as
behavioral areas such as motivation. No one individual can be an expert in all
areas of management, so an additional benefit of this text is that specialists
in a variety of areas have authored individual chapters. Contributing Authors
David S. Bright, Wright State University Anastasia H. Cortes, Virginia Tech
University Eva Hartmann, University of Richmond K. Praveen Parboteeah,
University of Wisconsin-Whitewater Jon L. Pierce, University of MinnesotaDuluth Monique Reece Amit Shah, Frostburg State University Siri Terjesen,
American University Joseph Weiss, Bentley University Margaret A. White,
Oklahoma State University Donald G. Gardner, University of Colorado-Colorado
Springs Jason Lambert, Texas Woman's University Laura M. Leduc, James Madison
University Joy Leopold, Webster University Jeffrey Muldoon, Emporia State
University James S. O'Rourke, University of Notre Dame
The ALA Book of Library Grant Money, Ninth Edition Nancy Kalikow Maxwell 2014
This all-in-one resource for researching library and school grants is back in a
new edition, and more useful than ever, offering refreshed content and even
more guidance on locating grant funding sources. Using this guide, librarians,
fundraisers, and researchers will find quick, convenient access to information
on the most likely funding sources for libraries, including private
foundations, corporate foundations, corporate direct givers, government
agencies, and library and nonprofit organizations. Edited by Nancy Kalikow
Maxwell, a grant writer with 35 years of experience, this edition includes more
than 200 new entries, as well as A detailed introduction explaining the concept
of “grant readiness” and walking readers through the steps of preparing their
institution for a grant project, including strategic planning, conducting a
needs assessment, and identifying potential partners Guidance on the most
effective ways to use the directory, with an explanation of inclusion criteria
and data elements Multiple indexes for finding the right information fast A new
section covering grant-related organizations and sources, to aid readers
looking for grant writers or grant development assistance The challenge of
“finding the money” will be made easier with this guide’s clear and
comprehensive information.
Financial Management of Financial Institutions George H. Hempel 1977
CFA Program Curriculum 2017 Level I CFA Institute 2016-08-01 Clear, concise
instruction for all CFA Level I concepts and competencies for the 2017 exam The
same official curricula that CFA Program candidates receive with program
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registration is now available publicly for purchase. CFA Program Curriculum
2017 Level I, Volumes 1-6 provides the complete Level I Curriculum for the 2017
exam, delivering the Candidate Body of Knowledge (CBOK) with expert instruction
on all ten topic areas of the CFA Program. Fundamental concepts are explained
with in-depth discussion and a heavily visual style, while cases and examples
demonstrate how concepts apply in real-world scenarios. Coverage includes
ethical and professional standards, quantitative analysis, economics, financial
reporting and analysis, corporate finance, equities, fixed income, derivatives,
alternative investments, and portfolio management, all organized into
individual sessions with clearly defined Learning Outcome Statements. Charts,
graphs, figures, diagrams, and financial statements illustrate concepts to
facilitate retention, and practice questions provide the opportunity to gauge
your understanding while reinforcing important concepts. The Level I Curriculum
covers a large amount of information; this set breaks the CBOK down into
discrete study sessions to help you stay organized and focused on learning-not
just memorizing-important CFA concepts. Learning Outcome Statement checklists
guide readers to important concepts to derive from the readings Embedded case
studies and examples throughout demonstrate practical application of concepts
Figures, diagrams, and additional commentary make difficult concepts accessible
Practice problems support learning and retention CFA Institute promotes the
highest standards of ethics, education, and professional excellence among
investment professionals. The CFA Program Curriculum guides you through the
breadth of knowledge required to uphold these standards. The three levels of
the program build on each other. Level I provides foundational knowledge and
teaches the use of investment tools; Level II focuses on application of
concepts and analysis, particularly in the valuation of assets; and Level III
builds toward synthesis across topics with an emphasis on portfolio management.
Essentials of Investments Zvi Bodie 2012-09-25 The market leading undergraduate
investments textbook, Essentials of Investments, 9e by Bodie, Kane, and Marcus,
emphasizes asset allocation while presenting the practical applications of
investment theory. The authors have eliminated unnecessary mathematical detail
and concentrate on the intuition and insights that will be useful to
practitioners throughout their careers as new ideas and challenges emerge from
the financial marketplace. The Ninth Edition includes increased attention to
changes in market structure and trading technology, while continuing to be
organized around one basic theme - that security markets are nearly efficient.
Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers students by
continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need it,
and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and effective.
Financial Management Sheridan Titman 2017-01-02 For undergraduate courses in
corporate finance and financial management. Develop and begin to apply
financial principles People often struggle to see how financial concepts relate
to their personal lives and prospective careers. Financial Management:
Principles and Applications gives readers a big picture perspective of finance
and how it is important in their personal and professional lives. Utilizing
five key principles, the 13th Edition provides an approachable introduction to
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financial decision-making, weaving in real world issues to demonstrate the
practical applications of critical financial concepts. Also available with
MyFinanceLab(tm) MyFinanceLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment
program designed to work with this text to engage students and improve results.
Within its structured environment, students practice what they learn, test
their understanding, and pursue a personalized study plan that helps them
better absorb course material and understand difficult concepts. Note: You are
purchasing a standalone product; MyLab(tm)& Mastering(tm) does not come
packaged with this content. Students, if interested in purchasing this title
with MyLab & Mastering, ask your instructor for the correct package ISBN and
Course ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more
information. If you would like to purchase both the physical text and MyLab &
Mastering, search for: 0134640845 / 9780134640846 Financial Management:
Principles and Applications Plus MyFinanceLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card
Package Package consists of: 0134417216 / 9780134417219 Financial Management:
Principles and Applications 0134417607 / 9780134417608 MyFinanceLab with
Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for Financial Management: Principles and
Applications
Fundamentals of Corporate Finance Jonathan B. Berk 2019-04-05 Fundamentals of
Corporate Finance's applied perspective cements students' understanding of the
modern-day core principles by equipping students with a problem-solving
methodology and profiling real-life financial management practices--all within
a clear valuation framework. KEY TOPICS: Corporate Finance and the Financial
Manager;Introduction to Financial Statement Analysis;The Valuation Principle:
The Foundation of Financial Decision Making;The Time Value of Money;Interest
Rates;Bonds;Valuing Stocks;Investment Decision Rules;Fundamentals of Capital
Budgeting;Risk and Return in Capital Markets;Systematic Risk and the Equity
Risk Premium;Determining the Cost of Capital;Risk and the Pricing of
Options;Raising Equity Capital;Debt Financing;Capital Structure;Payout
Policy;Financial Modeling and Pro Forma Analysis;Working Capital
Management;Short-Term Financial Planning;Risk Management;International
Corporate Finance; Leasing;Mergers and Acquisitions;Corporate Governance
MARKET: Appropriate for Undergraduate Corporate Finance courses.
International Books in Print, 1995 Barbara Hopkinson 1995
Corporate Finance Stephen A. Ross 2002
Fundamentals of Health Care Financial Management Steven Berger 2008-04-16 In
this thoroughly revised and updated third edition of Fundamentals of Health
Care Financial Management, consultant and educator Steven Berger offers a
practical step-by-step approach to understanding the fundamental theories and
relationships guiding financial decisions in health care organization. Set in a
fictional mid-sized hospital, the book is written in diary form, taking the
reader into the inner workings of the finance executive's office. This
introduction to the most-used tools and techniques of health care financial
management includes health care accounting and financial statements; managing
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cash, billings and collections; making major capital investments; determining
cost and using cost information in decision-making; budgeting and performance
measurement; and pricing. As in the previous editions, this book introduces key
practical concepts in fundamental areas of financial management.
Foundations of Financial Management, 8th Cdn Edition Stanley B. Block
2009-04-08 BlockFoundations of Financial Managementis a proven and successful
text recognized for its excellent writing style and step-by-step explanations
that make the content relevant and easy to understand. The text's approach
focuses on the "nuts and bolts" of finance with clear and thorough treatment of
concepts and applications. Block provides a strong review of accounting and
early coverage of working capital (or short term) financial management before
covering the Time Value of Money. Foundations of Financial Management is
committed to making finance accessible to students. This text has stood the
test of time due to the authors' commitment to quality revisions.
Multinational Financial Management Alan C. Shapiro 1999-01-15 * Integrates
economic and political factors underlying exchange rate determination. * Uses
the balance-of-payments framework to assess economic links among nations. *
Presents a comprehensive discussion of the foreign exchange market. * Discusses
the key parity conditions in international finance that relate interest rates,
exchange rates, and inflation rates, and the underlying arbitrage
considerations that determine them-along with numerous real-world applications.
* Presents distinctions between real and nominal exchange rates and between
accounting and economic exposure and their significance for exchange risk
management. * Provides a comprehensive discussion of the mechanisms
multinational firms use to manage interaffiliate fund flows on a global basis.
* Presents the underpinnings of financial markets and the implications for
international capital flows. * Presents specialized financing and risk
management techniques. * Discusses the assessment of the cost of capital for
foreign investments. * Discusses the nature and consequences of international
portfolio investment, including emerging market investments. * Presents the
development of global strategies of multinational corporations. * Provides the
means for analyzing foreign investments. * Covers political risk measurement
and management. * Includes a number of distinctive pedagogical features
including real-world examples, vignettes, illustrations, and hundreds of
realistic end-of-chapter questions and problems.
Books in Print 1995
Fundamentals of Financial Management, Concise Edition Eugene F. Brigham
2014-01-01 Gain a focused understanding of today's corporate finance and
financial management with the market-leading approach in Brigham/Houston's
FUNDAMENTALS OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT, CONCISE EDITION, 8E. This book's unique
balance of clear concepts, contemporary theory, and practical applications
helps readers better understand the concepts and reasons behind corporate
budgeting, financing, and working capital decision making. Numerous practical
examples, proven end-of-chapter applications, and Integrated Cases demonstrate
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theory in action, while Excel Spreadsheet Models help readers master this
software tool. It's a book designed to put each reader first in finance.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Books in Series, 1985-89 1989
Essentials of Financial Management Eugene F. Brigham 2019
Principles of Accounting Volume 1 - Financial Accounting Mitchell Franklin
2019-04-11 The text and images in this book are in grayscale. A hardback color
version is available. Search for ISBN 9781680922929. Principles of Accounting
is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of a two-semester
accounting course that covers the fundamentals of financial and managerial
accounting. This book is specifically designed to appeal to both accounting and
non-accounting majors, exposing students to the core concepts of accounting in
familiar ways to build a strong foundation that can be applied across business
fields. Each chapter opens with a relatable real-life scenario for today's
college student. Thoughtfully designed examples are presented throughout each
chapter, allowing students to build on emerging accounting knowledge. Concepts
are further reinforced through applicable connections to more detailed business
processes. Students are immersed in the "why" as well as the "how" aspects of
accounting in order to reinforce concepts and promote comprehension over rote
memorization.
Essentials of Entrepreneurship and Small Business Management Thomas Zimmerer
2005 Introduces he processes of new venture creation and the critical knowledge
needed to manage a business once it is formed. This text offers complete
coverage and a practical hands-on approach to entrepreneurship. Supported by
supplementary material for the lecturer and student in both a CD-Rom and
companion website.
Death of a Taxpayer Suzanne Hanson 2008
Fundamentals of Management Stephen P. Robbins 1995
Financial Management and Policy James C. Van Horne 1998 Integrating financial
theory and practice, this text explores the theory of finance as it relates to
a corporation's investment in assets, financing and dividends. It explains ways
in which analytical techniques are brought to bear on financial decision making
and supplies the institutional material necessary to aid in student's
understanding of the environment in which financial decisions are made.
Fundamentals of Business (black and White) Stephen J. Skripak 2016-07-29 (Black
& White version) Fundamentals of Business was created for Virginia Tech's MGT
1104 Foundations of Business through a collaboration between the Pamplin
College of Business and Virginia Tech Libraries. This book is freely available
at: http://hdl.handle.net/10919/70961 It is licensed with a Creative Commonsfoundations-of-financial-management-9th-canadian-edition-download-free-pdf-ebooks-about-foundations
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Business Foundations: A Changing World O. C. Ferrell 2017-01-31 Business
Foundations: A Changing World carefully blends the right mix of content and
applications to give students a firm grounding in business principles. Where
other products have you sprinting through the semester to cover everything,
Business Foundations: A Changing World allows breathing space to explore topics
and incorporate additional activities to complement your teaching. Build from
the ground up, Business Foundations: A Changing World is for faculty and
students who value a briefer, flexible, and integrated resource that is
exciting, happening, focused and applicable! What sets this learning program
apart from the competition? An unrivaled, focused mixture of exciting content
and resources blended with application examples, activities, and fresh topics
that show students what is happening in the world of business today!
Fundamentals of Financial Management, Concise Edition Eugene F. Brigham
2019-02-15
A Random Walk Down Wall Street: The Time-Tested Strategy for Successful
Investing (Ninth Edition) Burton G. Malkiel 2007-12-17 An informative, timely,
and irreverent guide to financial investment offers a close-up look at the
current high-tech boom, explains how to maximize gains and minimize losses, and
examines a broad spectrum of financial opportunities, from mutual funds to real
estate to gold, especially in light of the dot-com crash.
The Publishers' Trade List Annual 1986
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 1974
Investments Zvi Bodie 2019
Financial Management for Decision Makers Peter Atrill 2009 Adopting an
innovative, open-learning approach to introduce the main principles of
financial management in an accessible, non-technical way, this fully updated
fifth edition provides a unique focus on the practical application of financial
management and its role in decision making.New to this edition: Expanded
coverage of key topics such as financing the business Increased coverage of
corporate governance issues Even more real-world examples to help illustrate
the practical application and importance of the topics discussed Financial
statements throughout based on the latest International Accounting Standards
Full-colour design, packed with pedagogical features, providing an original
learning experience Key features: Written in a unique, ‘open learning' style
Clear explanations and minimal technical jargon to aid understanding -no
previous knowledge of financial management is assumed Based on a solid
foundation of theory, but focusing throughout on its value for decision making
Covering all the main areas of financial management in sufficient detail to
provide a good grasp of the subject Numerous examples, activities and exercises
throughout, allowing the reader to test his/her knowledge at frequent
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intervalsFully supported by a comprehensive range of student and lecturer
learning resources, Financial Management for Decision Makers is ideal for
undergraduates from a non-finance/accounting discipline taking an introductory
module in financial management, and postgraduate/postexperience students on
courses such as the ACCA Diploma in Financial Management, Diploma in Management
Studies and MBA programmes. The text is also suitable for finance and
accounting students as a foundation for further study.Peter Atrillis a
freelance academic and author working with leading institutions in the UK,
Europe and SE Asia. He has previously held posts as Head of Business and
Management and Head of Accounting and Law at University of Plymouth Business
School.
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